Lanigan Lions report

B 6317

Our most recent meeting was held at the Lagana Hotel on Thursday, May 20th. The following donations were authorized: \$25 to help with advertising costs for the Fair Days; \$400 to the Lanigan Golf and Country Club. This donation represents 50% of the cost of a new push mower. \$100 to the Law Enforcement Torch Run. This event supports the Special Olympics, \$100 to the Saskatoon Lions Marching Band provided it takes part in our Fair Days parade. \$70 to purchase a quarter page ad in a Drug Safety book being sponsored by the Legion. Advertisements will help the Legion deliver these books free to Grade 6, 7,8 and 9 students in our area.

We attempt to support various local projects and requests according to availability of funds and/or manpower. Our fund raisers locally are the Stanely Cup Pool, Grey Cup Pool, Christmas Shopping Spree and our Bunny Drive. We thank you for supporting these projects. This year, we have been able to dispurse more funds than usual because of our bingo revenue earned in Saskatoon. Our next bingo is a 6 hour session on Friday, June 18th.

Congratulations to Peter Nicholson who held the score of Montreal 5, New York Islanders 2; this Wales Conference win was worth \$75.

Reminders: Our annual Journey For Sight takes place on Sunday, June 6th. Please support us as we attempt to raise funds for CNIB, the Lions Eye Bank, Sight First, etc. Contact Lion Jim

by Oz Lutz, Secretary

Hatcher or Lion Eric Gibney.

Our year end wind-up takes place at the Merry Mixers Hall on Thursday, June 17th.

Happy holidays to Lion Brent Olafson and Valarie who leave soon for Europe. We hope you have a very enjoyable holiday and a safe journey home.

In closing: Baby Octopus to mother: "All I want to know is, which are my hands and which are my feet?"



Cu Cu The Materfloor Press

wil

in the Lumsden District were vandalized. It would appear that a gun was used to break the windows and the culprits then stole articles from the vehicles. Stereo's, batteries, etc. were stolen from some of these damaged vehicles.

Should anyone have any information on the above mentioned matters, it is requested that they contact Lumsden Detachment at 731-3371 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-667-8477.